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May 28, 2020
TO:

Members on the Island of Kauai

FROM:
Damien T.K. Kim, Business Manager / Financial Secretary

SUBJECT:
INFORMATIONAL MEETING **CANCELLED**
This is to inform you of the upcoming informational meeting on Kauai.  
Date:

Tuesday, June 9, 2020
  Due to recent events, we are taking precautions to avoid the spread of the Coronavirus aka COVID-19 and will be cancelling Kauai’s upcoming informational meeting

The health and safety of you and your families is of utmost importance to us. Please call us with any questions you may have. 


